# MEMORIAL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH Children's Choirs



## '18-19 REGISTRATION FORM

Wednesday Evening Rehearsals • 6:00-7:00 p.m. at MPC

- CHERUB CHOIR: Four-Year-Old through 1st grade
  - JUBILEE CHOIR: 2<sup>nd</sup> grade through 5<sup>th</sup> grade

The Cherub and Jubilee Choirs present a Christmas Concert, Spring Musical, sing periodically in MPC Sunday Worship Service, and have a big End-of-Year Pool Party!

YEARLY PARTICIPATION FEE: \$10 per child

**Grade Entering** 

Allergies/Medical

Child's Name		Fall of 2018	Concerns **
			Y or N
			Y or N
			Y or N
Emergency Contact		Best # to Reach	Relationship
- 07			
	1		
Street Address			
City, State & Zip			
E-mail Address 1			
E-mail Address 2			
Home Church (If any)			
**Allergies/Medical Cor Dismissal (Names of per Choir):		if applicable):to emergency contacts who m	ay pick-up child from

(Over)

## Children's Choirs rehearse on Wednesday evenings from 6:00-7:00 p.m. throughout the school year, beginning on September 12<sup>th</sup>

Church-wide Dinner (optional) is served before rehearsals from 5:15-6:00 p.m. in Fellowship Hall with child friendly dinner options

- Dinner in Fellowship Hall: 5:15 -6:00 p.m.
- Children's Choir Rehearsals, Youth, AND Adult Program: 6:00-7:00 p.m.

Rehearsal Locations: CHERUB CHOIR: Room #209 JUBILEE CHOIR: Room #215

#### **Photo-Video Release**

I understand that as a participant in MPC Children's Choirs, my child(ren) may be photographed or videotaped. I also understand that these images may be used on the MPC website, or in MPC's newsletters, presentations and promotional materials. By signing below, I agree to these terms and release MPC from any and all liability.

Parent/Guardian Signature	Date
***********	***********
Volumbo	oue Nacaded

### Volunteers Needed

Please circle below if you are interested in in serving as an adult volunteer for Children's Choirs. Please note that any new volunteers must be screened and participate in a brief Child Safe Policy Training at MPC. We appreciate parent volunteers!

Please let us know if you are interested in volunteering in any of the following areas:

Piano/Musical Accompaniment Sets and Costumes Photography/Video

Registration Form and \$10 Annual Fee due by Wednesday, September 12th



MAIL to: Memorial Presbyterian Church

c/o Kris Kelly, Children's Choir Director

32 Sevilla Street

St. Augustine, FL 32084

**DELIVER BY HAND: MPC** or **Presbyterian Day School** Front Office (32 Sevilla Street)

SCAN and EMAIL: to Kris Kelly at <a href="mailto:krissings@yahoo.com">krissings@yahoo.com</a> or

Anne Reid Broos, Director of Children's Ministries, at arbroos@memorialpcusa.org